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Mole Hill Jumping 

 

 

 

 

This week we have spent a lot of time exploring outside and children have followed their 
own interests, invented their own games, worked together and challenged themselves. As 
we approach the end of term, it is a real priviledge to be able to stand back and see the 
children so engaged, independent and social in their play and learning. It is not hard 
to imagine our future explorers, carpenters, artists, vets, climbers and naturalists!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Vets in the garden 

Making pies in the 
mud kitchen 

Woodworking 

 

 

Exploring with the paint 
in the Nest Studio 

 

Tree climbing  

Looking for 
ladybirds 

School leavers end of term 

celebration. 

This will be on the morning 

of Tuesday 22nd July. Details 

for the morning will be sent 

to all school leavers and the 

Nursery will be closed to 

the younger children. 


